
DECK SEALING AT MARIVAL AT WEATHERSTONE

Due to the fact that our previous supplier, Sherwin Williams has changed both the name, 
and the formulation of the previously approved deck sealer, there is not a uniformly 
approved product for this task. 

The Association prefers a translucent grey stain and sealant that will be consistent with 
the color of the exterior. 

Homeowners may submit an improvement application stating the name of the product 
they wish to use.


